
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Friday 6th October 2023 
Fairfield News  

   Attendance 

The highest attendance for the 
week was achieved by… 

 
Dosbarth Milton 97% 

 
Fantastic!! 

Bendigedig!! 
 
 

Please make sure you inform the 
school of any necessary 

absence. 
 

 
    

Week ahead 

10th October 
· #HelloYellow 
· Early Years 

Literacy & 
Numeracy Evening 
– Derbyn 

13th October 
· 'Diwrnod Shwmae 

/ Shwmae Day 

Harvest Food Collection 
A BIG thank you for all the generous food donations which will be 
delivered to the Food Pod in St Lukes Avenue and will be greatly 

appreciated.  
We had a Harvest celebration this morning for the whole school, videos 

will be available to view on Google Classroom. 
 

On Wednesday years 3 & 4 had a special visitor Khalid, who works for 
a charity “Blackburn Charity Trust”. Khalid visits countries that have 
suffered natural disasters, taking aid to help them. He showed them 
pictures and videos of a recent visit to Morroco where an earthquake 
had destroyed many of the people’s homes. Year 3 & 4 learnt a lot 

about all the things people need to survive for a few weeks and were 
amazed at how important emergency packs were. Each pack cost £44 
and included just the basics. They realised how lucky we are with what 
we have and could barely imagine living in a tent with just the clothes 

we are wearing in temperatures that reach minus 10 in winter. 
Khalid is planning to visit again in December to take warm quilts and 

more food and we are going to be fundraising to help. 
A huge thank you to Khalid! The children were enthralled listening to 

his adventures. 


